
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

    Veli Lošinj, 17.8.2021. 

 

DONATION ACKNOWLEDGEMENT LETTER 

 

 

BLUE WORLD INSTITUTE OF MARINE RESEARCH AND CONSERVATION, VAT: HR25888957858, Kaštel 24, 

Veli Lošinj 51551, a registered non-for profit organisation (RNO 0009113), represented by Jelena Basta, 

is confirming that on 16.08.2021, the Blue World Institute has received the donation of 9.000,00 Kn (in 

letters: nine thousand Kuna) on its business account number IBAN: HRHR7824020061100937954, from 

Break Time d.o.o., Put Mulina 33, Trogir, Croatia, registration/VAT number 94435157524, represented 

by Ionut-Leonard Copoiu. 

The Blue World Institute did not provide any goods or services to the donor in exchange for the 

contribution. 

 

The Blue World Institute deeply appreciates and warmly thanks the Donor for its contribution that will 

be used for continuation of our activities aimed at bottlenose dolphins and marine environment 

conservation efforts. 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Jelena Basta, president 


